Between July and November 2022 NYCON CEO Megan Allen met with 123 NYCON members across New York,
representing the broad range of the stated€™s nonprofits. Below are highlights of what she learned. While different regions
of the state face their own unique issues, the ideas included below were heard across the state.

Summary information on the challenges nonprofits face are also part of NYCON&a€™s 2023 State of the Sector report, available on the
NYCON website. Page 3 of this summary also lists ways everyone can help the nonprofit sector thrive.

[readon-btn href="/storage/documents/membership%20outreach%20tour%20summary.pdf"]Read More[/readon-btn]


https://www.nycon.org/news-events/nonprofit-news/294-2023-state-of-the-sector

